
General Registrant Wanted ASAP! 

Midwife Alliance is a diverse, dynamic urban practice located in South  

Etobicoke/Toronto west. We hold privileges at the Toronto Birth Centre and St. 

Joseph’s Health Centre, where we do not currently have full scope.  

We are looking for General Registrant to join our shared-care practice to cover 

an unexpected pregnancy leave, followed by a maternity leave.  The position 

will last 16 months, and  there is potential for it to become longer term.  

 

Ideally, we would like someone who is able to start clinic in March in order to 

meet the clients, and share call beginning in April.  You will be stepping into a 

full caseload in a team of two, with one week on-call and one week off-call, 

when you will have 1-2 days of clinic. We rotate the weeks on Wednesdays at 

noon. So far, a month holiday is booked for July 2018.  The winter 18/19 holiday 

has not been set. Come join an amazing group of dedicated, amazing Midwives! 

Please reply to midwifealliance@gmail.com. 


